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• Bev inquired if anyone knows the where-abouts of our banner which holds flags 
from Rotary clubs around the world.

Greeters were Stephen and Dean.

• Rob said that there are 16 of 27 still surviving in the football pool.  Also, there is 
inter-club bowling event at Topper Bowl on October 22.  He is looking for 5-pin 
bowlers for a Chinook team.

• Ron May was seeking sympathy by telling us that it was -6 C in Bragg Creek this 
morning, with snow on the mountains.

• Al Holt provided some interesting details regarding the Royal funeral:  his son 
Steve, was there on security detail as an RCMP officer, and his daughter-in-law was 
one of the 4 RCMP officers riding in the funeral procession.

Announcements:
• Hank told us that Al and Bev Pettigrew were in Regina to visit their new great 
granddaughter.

• Bev acknowledged our successful “Pints at Peanuts” meeting, which will be 
repeated on the second Tuesday of October.

• Anthony announced that our annual Remembrance Day luncheon will again be 
held at the Carriage House on Friday, November 11th.  The speaker will be former 
member, Jim Hennessey.

She also announced a moment of silence for the passing of Queen Elizabeth II.

The meeting opened with an O Canada 
rendition of Pakistani children singing it 
for R.I. President Jennifer Jones in their 
country.  It was followed by our less 
impressive rendition.

Stephen introduced 2 guests:  Ron Perrin, a Rotarian formerly from Courtney, BC and 
Dan Kim, originally from Seoul, now of Calgary.

• Bev passed on the news that Tammy is retiring from her insurance business at 
year end, after 41 years in operation.

Chase the Ace winner was George VS, who was not in attendance.  His draw for the 
Ace will come later.

As is her custom, Prez Bev acknowledged 
Canada’s indigenous culture, by asking 

“How old is it?”  The short answer is ... at least 14,000 years.



The scheduled speaker from the John Howard Society was a no-
show.  

Rob filled in ably with a preliminary rundown of Rib Fest. 

Speaker

The 50/50 total was $9,225
The Financial results not yet available.

There were 34 kegs of beer used (100 litres per)

Friday  -  1,245;  Saturday  -  3,600;  Sunday  -  1,900.  The Ribbers 
were pleased with the turn-out and had to re-stock after running 
short on Saturday evening.

He thanked the committees for their yeoman service over many 
months of planning, and to all volunteers, who helped make it 
work.

Attendance:

10:30 am
November 11 at the Carriage House

We are very pleased and proud to announce this year’s speaker 
is Jim Hennessy.   There will be more updates as we get closer 
to the event.  This meeting will be in person only. 



October 22nd “Pins 4 Polio” Multi-Club Bowling Event 7 - 9pm @ Topler Bowl

November 1st Jackie Jansen van Doorn, Military Museums

October 18th Erin Stoddard, Calgary 911 

   $30 pp, contact Rob to join in

Rotary Foundation Month

Economic and Community Development Month

November 11th “Rotary Remembers” 10:30 am @ the Carriage House Inn  —  speaker Jim Hennessey

October 11th “Pints @ Peanuts” meeting

November 15th Kaleigh Goehringer, Wilder Institute/Calgary Zoo

Disease Prevention and Treatment Month
December 6th  Elaine Wilson, Senior Director, Operations  —  CUPS

October 4th Dan Doherty, Mexico Missions & Move for Polio


